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ACTIVITY
Cherilyn Fleming
	

	
Guide

	Number of RAM presentations/visits

	1 Presentation to the RC of Unley.
	

	Number of multi Club events where RAM was presented

	Zero 
	

	Presentation &/or display at District Conference
	Cancelled – District working on plans to move next year’s conference from Bendigo to a venue in South Australia.
	

	Articles submitted to District Newsletter (e.g. RAM Conference information)
	 Ongoing - Introductory article to be sent to District for publication in the new Rotary Year.
	

	Number of Clubs with Malaria Awareness Day activity
	None known
	

	
	
	

	Funds raised during this Rotary Year
	TBA
	

	
	
	

	Attended RAM Annual Conference
	Registered for Virtual Conference 12/13th September
	

	
	
	

	Number of RAM Committee members – Cluster representatives
	PDG Jerry Casburn and Cherilyn Fleming met with Professor Steve Wesselingh.  Jerry to follow up contact.
	

	District Deputy Supervisor appointed?
	Have assistance from a Club member with local RAM activities – Rotarian Jeanette Rich.
	

	RAWCS regional meetings attended
	One – Zoom Meeting.  Next meeting October 2020
	

	
	
	

	Short reports posted on RAM Facebook
	None
	

	RAM information published in local print
	None
	

	Other PR successes, please detail in comments below:
	
	



Comments and Suggestions:
· Attended Zoom Regional Supervisors meetings.
· Attended Zoom Meeting with Adam Bartlett and Edgar Pollard, Solomon Islands.
· Sent joint email from Jenny Kerrison and me to Adam and Edgar to identify small Solomon Islands project. 
· D9510 - Emailed the DG, the DGE, all Presidents, Secretaries and Area Governors with Conversation Points and information (business cards and brochures) about RAM.
· The RC of Unley holds a “fun” car rally – October 25.  Proceeds from that event will be spent on bed nets for RAM.
image1.emf

